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SOUTHERN HIGHLANDS EVENING  
BRANCH, CWA NSW 

 

The next meeting of the Southern Highlands Evening Branch, CWA NSW will be held on 
Thursday March 1, 2018 
 
Our meetings are held on the first Thursday at the Mittagong CWA Rooms, Winifred West 
Park, Old Hume Highway, Mittagong at 6.15pm for a 6.30pm start.  New members, of any 
age are very welcome to come along and join us for a night to see what makes our branch 
so unique.  
 
This month is our guest speaker will be Leanne Abbott- she is a volunteer in a remote area 
of South East of Zimbabwe helping young girls and boys with a sewing scholarship project. 
This talk is a must for all.  

 Our branch is dynamic/informal and we offer a large variety of activities and fellowship 

for all our members (remember age is not a barrier).  
 
For further information please contact The Southern Highlands Evening Branch, CWA of 
NSW, President Ros Buick Phone: 4871 2378  
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